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Dear Ms Stansen,

Please find attached our correspondence dated 8 October 2015 for your attention.

Kind regards,
Sent on behalf of Rob Perry - Partner

Leyanda Magodora Legal Administrative Assistant
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8 October 2015

BY EMAIL: justine.stansen@hazelwoodinquiry.vic.gov.au

Ms Justine Stansen
Principal Legal Advisor
Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry
Level 11, 22 Exhibition Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

Dear Ms Stansen,

Hazelwood Mihe Fire Inquiry I
(Dr Rosemary Lester)

We refer to our letter of 6 October 2015.

In addition to our client being away until 21 November 2015, Prof McNeil is also away until
21 October 2015.

We remain of the view that Term of Reference 6 should not be re-opened. If, contrary to that
view, the Board decides to re-open Term of Reference 6, we suggest that any hearing
should be postponed until Prof McNeil returns to Australia. We propose to ask Prof McNeil
to comment on Assoc Prof Barnett’s most recent analyses and would seek to include him as
part of the panel of experts in any re-opening of this term of reference.

Could you please respond as a matter of urgency to this letter and to our letter of 6 October
2015.

Yours f/g\ithfully,

R gPerry -
ERRY MADpdCKS TROLLOPE
LAWYERS .~
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